
From: John Gowing  
Sent: 22 December 2022 17:24 
To: Planning 
Subject: Reference 2022/2255/P -Great Ormond Street Hospital 
 
I support GOSH's application (ref 2022/2255/P) for a new Children's Cancer 
Centre. My wife works at the hospital and I know that it will be vital for the 
hospital and the continued marvellous care of sick children. 
 
John Gowing 
London NW7 2RE 
 


